Streamwood Estates Condominium Association

As of July 1, 2024, Priority Waste has taken over the contract for trash
removal and recycling from GFL. Priority Waste is now Streamwood’s
trash collection company.

Priority Waste’s holiday schedule remains the same as GFL. Please
refer to the holiday schedule below.

Trash and recycling 2024 HOLIDAY SCHEDULE:

e COMPOST PICK UP RUNS FROM APRIL 15" THOUGH THE FIRST WEEK OF
DECEMBER.

e New Year’s Day: There will be no collection on Monday, January 1, 2024.
All collections will be delayed by one day that week.

e Memorial Day: There will be no collection on Monday, May 27, 2024. All
collections will be delayed by one day that week.

¢ Independence Day: There will be no collection on Thursday, July 4, 2024.
All Thursday and Friday collections will be delayed by one day that week.

e Labor Day: There will be no collection on Monday, September 2, 2024. All
collections will be delayed by one day that week.

e Thanksgiving: There will be no collection on Thursday, November 28, 2024.
All Thursday and Friday collections will be delayed by one day that week.

e Christmas: There will be no collection on Wednesday, December 25, 2024.
All Wednesday, Thursday and Friday collections will be delayed by one day
that week.



